
 

 

HPHC Seattle: May 4th will be the kickoff for the next 21 Day Witnessing Sprint 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
May 3, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings from the Philippines! 

 

As I mentioned before I left, the Special Grace is being extended until May 22, 2025. Please share this 

news to everyone who may have not received it yet. Including those who missed the Benediction Prayer 

from True Mother during the 2025 Cosmic Blessing. 

 

Here is the link for more information and link to the registration page: familyfed.lpages.co/special-grace-

2025/?inf_contact_key=7003ffba9b8d1e9fe097988b315a1578 

 

We will conduct the next Special Grace on May 11th and May 18th after the Sunday Service. 

 

Also, this Sunday, May 4th will be the kickoff for the next 21 Day Sprint as we continue to share the truth 

revealed by the Holy Mother Han and increase our membership. Minister Ray McCready and Rev. 

Nelson Mira will share more about it during the Sunday Service on May 4th. Rev. Mira will also give the 

Sunday Service message. 

 

Please continue to support our ministries and offer your sincere devotion centering on the Cheon Shim 

Won. You can join our 9:30 - 9:55 PM Daily prayer call in person at Cheon Shim Won Seattle or by 

Zoom using our regular Sunday Service link. Night Prayer Vigil from Las Vegas is available via Zoom 

from 10:00 PM to 1:00 AM, Monday to Friday. You can use this link to join. 

 

zoom,us/j/95618120409?pwd=bm3aBdL0C7GACpIIarwk0FwFEruGka.1 

 

Lastly, I would like to express my gratitude to those who offered prayers and message of condolences to 

me and my family. We had a successful Seonghwa Ceremony for my eldest sister here in the Philippines 

on Sunday, April 27th and Won Jeon on Wednesday, April 30th. We very much appreciate your support. 

 

Thank you very much and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 


